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And the rain fell, and the floods came, and 
the winds blew and beat on that house, 
but it did not fall, because it had been 

founded on the rock.
—Matthew 7:25

Nicaragua has been met with two hurricanes this 
November, Eta and Iota. Barreling over the region 
leaving destruction in their wakes. Severe flooding 
and destruction from high winds have left many 
without shelter as their homes were lost, roofing 
ripped off, and yards flooded. As the water rose in the 
rivers and winds whipped the waterfront, hospitals 
were evacuated to churches and then churches to 
government offices.

AWA has been in direct communication with 
the church family in La Tronquera along with SDA 
contacts in Bilwi (Puerto Cabezas). God willing we 
hope all are holding strong and the base and plane 
remains undamaged.  As always, we will stay in 
touch to gather information on the needs and for any 
damage on the base that is done. 

The Fix family was in the state of Florida helping with 
hurricane storm damage from current local storms. 
Josh, being a qualified contractor and owning his own 
business for tree service, is capable of clearing debris 
and cutting down broken trees. His skills are not only 
useful in the USA, but will be in great demand when 
he is deployed to the Nicaraguan Project. 

The Cessna aircraft for Nicaragua is still receiving 
final maintenance and safety checks before it starts its 
long journey to the mission field. Significant finances 
are still needed to make this a reality.
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Please pray for the Miskito communities 
and our fellow Christians. Pray for continued 
outreach to all those in need in the region and for 
continued protection from further destruction 
this year.

This region will need more outreach and 
assistance more than ever and with your prayers 
and donations we can continue to help.

Please help as much as possible. We know that 
God can multiply the loaves and fishes into great 
blessings for His children. Together we can relieve 
the suffering and share hope with the hopeless. 
Thank you for your prayers and support!

Thank you for your prayers and support! 

God bless you all, 

Enrique Olguin-Sanjuan
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“Be steadfast, immovable, always 
abounding in the work of the Lord.”

— 1 Corinthians 15:58 

Prayer Request:
Fixes safe passage to Nicaragua amid 
Covid 19 restrictions
Funding to fly the plane to the Nicara-

gua Project once all maintenance is done


